
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BABE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-5001 IN REPLY REFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 
15 Mar 91 

United States Environmental Protection Agency 
Region IV 

I.. 

RCRA and Federal Facilities Branch 
Attn: Mr. Carl Froede 
346 Courtland Street, N. E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Dear Mr. Froede: 

The enclosed two copies of the Draft Site Management Plan for 
Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, are submitted as required by the 
Federal Facility Agreement (FFA). This primary document is due 
30 days from the FFA effective date of March 1, 1991. 

On March 8, 1991, Mr. Michael Hartnett, EPA Region IV, concurred 
with a request by the Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities 
Engineering Command to exclude underground storage tank sites from 
the draft site management plan. Accordingly, sites 45 and 52 have 
not been included in the enclosure and will be monitored by 

,f+---- 
the North Carolina Department of Environment, Health and Natural 
Resources. 

Routine correspondence pertaining to the FFA, the enclosed document 
or other Installation Restoration Program matters should be 
addressed as follows: 

Commanding General 
Attn: Assistant Chief of Staff, 
Environmental Management Department 
Building 1 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

Routine correspondence concerning the above subjects should also be 
sent to the following Navy address: 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822, Camp Lejeune Remedial Project Manager 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 I 

The following officials have been designated to represent.the Navy 
and Marine Corps on matters related to implementation of the FFA 
and remedial action provided in the enclosed documentsi 

r” 
a. The designated Remedial Project Manager for Marine 

Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, is Ms. Laurie Boucher of the Atlantic 
Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command, (804) 445-1814. 
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b. The alternate Remedial Project Manager for Marine Corps 
Base, Camp Lejeune, is Mr. Andrew Kissell of the Atlantic Division, ,: 
Naral Facilities Engineering Command, (804) 445-2931. 
L' 

cc;" The designated On Site Coordinator is Ms. Stephany Del 
Re Johnson, Environmental Management Department,.Marine Corps Base, 
Camp Lejeune, (919) 451-5093. - I 

If you have any questions regarding these matters, please contact 
either of the above officials or Lieutenant Colonel H. L. Inabinet, 
Deputy Assistant Chief of Staff, Environmental Management 
Department, Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, (919) 451-5003 as 
appropriate. 

liiiZko&F 
Assistant Chief of Staff, 
Environmental Management 
By direction of the 
Commanding General 

Enclosure 

-.\ ,/ copy to; 
NCDEHNR (Superfund Branch) 
CMC (Code LFL) w/o enclosure 

3LANTNAVFACENGCOM (Code 18) w/o enclosure 


